Cemetery Board Meeting Minutes

December 1, 2022

5:00 P.M.

City Library Meeting Room, per notice in the Valentine Newspaper.

Notice of Meeting was given. Notice of the Open Meetings Act was provided as per law.
Board Members in Attendance: Rhodes, Snell, Joseph, Brown and Cardinal.

Meeting Called to order at 5:15 P.M.

Minutes from the previous meeting were reviewed and approved by Joseph, seconded by Brown all in
favor.

Citizen Comment: None
Old Business:

Discussion on the Trash Cans donated by the City. Cardinal will get with Jim Elliott to see where they are
all at and look at the repairs if any needed, painting etc. to prepare for placement in the S;pring.

Bollards have not been placed yet. Weather is a factor.
New Business:

Perpetual care pricing for cemetery plots was discussed. It has been $50.00 for a very long time and due
to rising costs, a motion was had to raise the price to $75.00 with yearly review. Snell made the motion,
approved by Rhodes, seconded by Cardinal with all in favor.

There are some broken trees out at the Cemetery and Joseph will initiate taking a specialist out to see
what trees need to be removed.

Cemetery Policies were discussed and the review will start the next meeting.

Meeting was called at 5:45P.M.



